American Journal of Law & Medicine (2025), 51: 2, 392 American Society of
doi:10.1017/amj.2025.10064 Law, Medicine & Ethics

Where Mutigiscipinary Education Improves Practice |

ERRATUM

A BRIDGE TOO FAR: Practice Guidelines in the New ALI
Medical Malpractice Restatement — ERRATUM

Larry S. Stewart' and Robert S. Peck”

! American Law Institute Council, Emeritus; Advisor to the Medical Malpractice Restatement; and 2President, Center for
Constitutional Litigation; Members Consultative Group to the Medical Malpractice Restatement

DOI: 10.1017/am;j.2025.16; published online by Cambridge University Press 8 May 2025.

In the initial publication of Stewart and Peck (2025), Larry S. Stewart’s affiliation was omitted from the
article, Robert S. Peck’s affiliation was partially incorrect, and a portion of the abstract was misidentified
as part of the body of the article. The article has been updated to correct these errors.
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